From: Kelly McCune

Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 3:01 PM

To: Comments <comments@nasba.org>

Subject: (External) Comments to the Exposure Draft of the NASBA Standards

To CPE Standards Working Group and NASBA’s CPE Committee

Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments to the Statement on Standards for
Continuing Professional Education. Below are a few comments regarding the Audit
Policy, Learning Obijectives, and GIB Monitoring Requirements.

1. We recommend that the standards include details of the Audit Policy with an
outline of what NASBA is looking for when conducting an audit.

2. We recommend adding examples of acceptable action verbs for learning
objectives and a list of those that fall under the “Do Not Use” category.

3. We recommend clarity regarding how CPE is calculated for a GIB program that
uses polls. Are the credits based on a combination of the number of minutes in
attendance and a specific number of polls to be answered? For example, what is

the number of minutes in attendance + what number of polls answered = to
receive 0.2 credits, 0.4 credits, 0.5 credits, 0.6 credits, and 0.8 credits?

Thank you for your consideration.
Aprio, LLP Learning and Development Team

Kelly McCune, CTT+ | L&D Compliance & On-boarding Manager

www.aprio.com
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